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Fairbrae Filter 

FAIRBRAE’S UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Teen night   Nov. 15th from 6:00-10:00pm 
Children’s Holiday Party   Dec. 6th from 10-12:30 
Adult Holiday party  Dec. 13th  at 7:00pm 
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OFFICE HOURS: November  
M-Sun...8-11:00am, 5-7pm. 

 (408) 739-3833 or 
Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

November 15th @6:00pm Teen Night Wii Extravaganza   
Wii night of total mayhem with music, food, drinks, competition prizes and raffle 
drawings for all. We will have 4 stations set up around the clubhouse for competition 
with two games: Guitar Hero & Mario Kart. Space is limited so sign up early. Sorry, 
members only this time. 

Our new website (www.fairbrae.com) is now up 
Featuring: 

Special events information 
Swim/Tennis Lesson page  

Private party information/schedule 
Ability to access previous newsletters for information 

Downloadable forms 
Awesome pictures 

Plus a Blog from Fairbrae’s Board to members concerning notes on  
club projects, board decisions and membership information,  

 
Check site often as pictures, blog, party schedules and events will be updated  

 

December 6th @10:000 to 12:30...Children’s Holiday party 
(See enclosed flyer) 

Come for the Holiday crafts/gift making, snacks, games, fun and entertainment with 
ventriloquist Steve Chaney and his buddy “Cornelius”. Your hosts will be Girl Scout 
Junior Troop #60451. 

December 13th @7:00pm..Adult Black & White Holiday party 
    (See enclosed card...rsvp please) 

Meet us at the Club for Martinis and Merriment in Black and White Attire 
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MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Board of Directors: 
David Crewe    President 
Robert Blackburn                         Vice-President     
Laura Healy  Secretary  
John Cwynar  Treasurer 
Peter Bodsky        At Large 
Joel Amzallag         At Large 
Jeff Rohrer              At Large 
Next board meeting will be on November 10th 
 in the Clubhouse at 7:00pm.  
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This newsletter we are spotlighting the very first one here at Fairbrae. He has seen the pool, 
clubhouse and children change and grow up over the last forty-eight years. He has silently 
greeted everyone who has ever visited Fairbrae. He loves to feed Fairbrae’s squirrels and has 
kept many of them for pets, and has been witness to many wonderful events here at Fairbrae. 
And, much to the chagrin of past managers, has enjoyed being in our pool. People marvel at how 
young he looks for his age and, oh, if he could talk what stories he could tell. He is big and 
strong and always willing to shield our children from the hot sun and will continue watching over 
Fairbrae Swim and Racquet Club long after we are gone. 

"Thanksgiving Day is a jewel, to set in the hearts of honest men; but be  
careful that you do not take the day, and leave out the gratitude."  
E.P. Powell  
 
Asked to write a composition entitled, "What I'm thankful for on Thanksgiving," 
little Timothy wrote, "I am thankful that I'm not a turkey."  

You may have noticed that Fairbrae is shinning brighter than ever... we have placed  
additional lights around the front of the parking lot and inside the pool area for a safer exit at 
night and early entrance for you early morning diehard swimmers. 
 

Reminder... The SUNN swim team will once again be practicing at Fairbrae beginning Sept. 8th thru April 
17th.  They will be utilizing the far 4 lanes from 4-6:45pm Monday-Thursday and from 4-6pm on Fridays.  
And, as always, there will be lanes available for members’ use during these times days and times. 

 

Welcome New Members:     
Raminda Madurawe and Manisha Perera have two children, Sugath and Niluka. Raminda is the CEO at 
Tier Logic, Inc. and Manisha is a Professor at De Anza College. 

The Art of Covering the Pool… 
As the weather continues to grow colder we will need to have the pool covered when not in use. The SUNN 
Swim team will be covering the pool after each practice Monday-Friday evenings. The last pool cover,  
toward the clubhouse, should unfold beneath the first wheel and stay attached to the second wheel which will 
allow the cover to extend further toward the shallow end wall. Also, the light switch for the lights inside the 
pool is located on the wall by the stairs. Any questions please contact Steve at the office. 
  

Happy Thanksgiving 


